
CRAIGIEBUCKLER AND SEAFIELD
           COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Our next meeting is in Craigiebuckler Church on Friday 1st November
at 7.30 pm. All will be made welcome.

The construction of 350 houses on the Pinewood/Hazledene Site, as
advertised in the media, has been the subject of discussions by
Residents and  Community Councillors.

Representatives of the Developer, “Dandara” will be present to answer
questions from residents and members of the Community Council.

                                    “When will construction start?”

    “When will all the houses be built?”

     “What are the implications for the schools?”

     “Who pays for improvements to the roads?”

     “Will the existing sewage system cope?”

Printed and published by William Sell for Craigiebuckler and Seafield Community Council, 10 Craigiebuckler Drive Aberdeen AB15 8ND

Come and have your say.

Here are a few examples of questions that remain unanswered in the
public domain. We are certain that there are plenty more.
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*
*
*
*
*

OR
Email your questions to us at

To find out when and where we meet, visit our website

AT
http://e-voice.org.uk/craigseacc/

craigseacc@hotmail.co.uk


